
NEWS RELEASE 
www.parksville.ca 

May 14, 2015 
 

 
 
 

City’s Low Flush Toilet Rebate Program Reinstated 
 
For a limited time, the City of Parksville will once again offer the low flush toilet rebate program.  
 
The City is offering a maximum of one rebate per residence or business for the replacement of toilets using 13 litres 
or more with a new CSA approved low flush model. The rebate is $75 for the installation of a low flow model of 6 
litres or less. The offer is open to owners of existing residential and commercial buildings, located within the 
municipal boundaries of the City of Parksville, connected to both the City's water and sewer systems.  
 
Council approved an expenditure of $5,000 and rebates will be issued on a first come/first serve basis accepting only 
valid applications. This rebate program does not apply to new construction.  
 
An application form may be obtained from the City's website http://www.parksville.ca/cms.asp?wpID=176  or from 
the City of Parksville, 100 Jensen Avenue East. 
 
For further information on this program, please call 250 954-3070. 
 

### 
 
 
 
For more information: 

Amanda Weeks, Deputy Corporate Officer  250 954-3070 
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